
News story: Voluntary sector’s
contribution to the Lammy Review event

Community event to explore the voluntary sector’s contribution to the Lammy
Review, Friday 14 July 2017 9:00am to 1:00pm.

Learning from each other to improve outcomes for BAME people in the criminal
justice system.

Supported by Clinks, this half day event explores how the voluntary sector
has contributed to David Lammy’s Independent Review into race in the criminal
justice system.

Delegates will hear from David Lammy about how his review is progressing, and
will also hear from organisations about the work they are doing to address
some of the disproportionalities identified.

This will be an opportunity to discuss the review’s interim findings and
consider how we can work together to build on the progress made.

To register please visits the Clinks website.

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-voluntary-sectors-contribution-to-the-lammy-review-event/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-voluntary-sectors-contribution-to-the-lammy-review-event/
http://www.clinks.org/events/voluntary-sector%E2%80%99s-contribution-lammy-review

